
 

 

NOTICE 

Date: 11 December 2022 

 
Students of Daffodil International University are hereby notified that as 
per the decision of DIU authority, to sit for examinations, completion of 
Registration and collecting Exam clearance is mandatory. 
  
Students are advised to Collect Accounts Clearance before their Exam 
begins. Students are absolutely discouraged to collect their Clearances on  
Examination Day.  
  
This is to be mentioned that the Accounts Office has already circulated 
their payment schedule for the Final Examination of Fall Semester of 
2022.  
 
For any further assistance, please contact the Departmental Coordination 
Officer. 

 
 
On behalf of the Registrar 
 
Kamrun Nahar Aziz 
Deputy Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
Daffodil International University 

 

 

 


